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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
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Direct the Public Works Director to provide a portion of the funding necessary to conduct a feasibility study for
constructing a regional material recovery facility in Santa Barbara County (35% of $89,200). The
recommendation has been made by the Multi-Jurisdictional Solid Waste Task Group and the County's portion
of the total cost is $31,220.
[Enter body here.]
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